
Leavers 

A small leaver’s celebration will be organised on each child’s last day at nursery. The child’s farewell 
occasion will take place during tea time and parents are welcome to provide a special treat for the 
children to share on this day, it must be a healthy snack. 

Children will be provided with a leaving card on their last day which will include contributions from 
their peers and from the staff that have worked with them. 

The nursery staff enjoy catching up with the children once they have left our care to see how they are 
getting on at their new setting. Parents are welcome to contact us to arrange a mutually convenient 
time to visit with their child. It is important to note that parents must accompany children at all times 
when they come back to visit the nursery. 


